NORA SPRINGS CITY COUNCIL WORKSHOP SESSION
Tuesday, May 18, 2021 at 5:15 p.m. at 816 West Congress Street

The Nora Springs City Council met in a workshop session on Tuesday, May 18, 2021 at 5:15 p.m. at 816 West Congress Street. Mayor Hassman opened the workshop at 5:17 p.m. with the following members present: Steve Blickenderfer, Bob Moen, Margaret Ueker, and Brian Pederson. Jim Kraninger was absent. 

Others Present: Pam Shackleton

Business
The Council met Pam Shackleton at 816 West Congress Street and discussion was held about possible options for maintaining the City ROW as the property owner feels the steep ditch is a safety issue. The Council members present walked the area in question and before any decisions are made the Council would like the see the culvert cleaned out. It was determined that the item be placed on the Agenda for the next Council Meeting for further discussion. 


The Council adjourned at 5:37 p.m.
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Randy Hassman, Mayor			Elizabeth Yaddof, Administrative Assistant
